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NOTICE

It is notified for the information of all concerned that, the regular classes of the Department of
Bengali and the Department of Sanskrit will remain suspended on 17.07.2023 since the
Students and the Faculty members of the said departments will be on an Educational Tour to
"7afar Khan Ghazi Masque and Dargah” at Tribeni, Hooghly on that day.
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